
 Mary Russell School 
Hawkhead Road, Paisley PA2 7BE 
Email:  maryrussellenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
Tel: 0300 300 0171 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Julie McCallum 

    Children’s Services 
 
 
 
 Monday 8th March 2021 
  

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
 
As per the First Minister’s statement, we are pleased to confirm that the next phase of 

reopening education will take place next Monday, the 15th of March 2021. From that date, unless 
new evidence or new circumstances force us to reconsider, we look forward to welcoming all 
remaining children from primary 4 to 7 back to school on a full-time basis. 

 
Children should wear school uniform and continue to dress for the weather. We expect to 

be outdoors regularly again, and also for PE sessions, where the weather allows.   School 
transport will resume from this day and school lunches will be available.  Please make sure you 
have logged onto ParentPay for lunches or have applied for free lunches if applicable.   

 
We would encourage any pupil who wishes to wear a mask to do so while travelling to and 

from school and we will continue with enhanced cleaning, social distancing and routine hand 
washing throughout the day.   

 
I know from speaking to you that these past two months have been very difficult.  I would 

like to thank each and every one who has helped support our young people on our behalf and I 
know I speak for the whole department when I say how pleased we will be to see them all again 
on Monday, all being well.   

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
L. Barr 
Depute Head – Primary 
Mary Russell School 
 

 
 
 
 

 
                                        
                                               Director of Children’s Services – Steven Quinn 


